



Mr A J Murphy
Director of Rugby

Email: alex.murphy@ellesmere.com

21st August 2019

Dear Parent,

I hope that you are enjoying the Summer holidays.

I would just like to bring to your attention some discounted rates for the Summer rugby camp. Ellesmere College pupils can now enjoy the reduced rate of £75 for the three day option and £60 for the two day option. I have attached a flyer for the rugby Summer camp that is taking place at the College from the 26th- 28th August. The camp is run by Worcester Warriors and it's a great chance for players to keep involved with rugby and to get ready for the next season.

The courses cover a wide range of aspects of the game and consists of:

- Quality coaching from Warriors staff
- A Worcester Warriors gift
- The chance to win prizes
- Appearances from Warriors players

The camp will take place at Ellesmere College and parents can select from a two or three day option. More information can be found on the link below or the attached summer camp booklet. https://www.ellesmere.com/parents-area/holiday-courses-at-ellesmere

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com